We're reaching out to you as a sophomore who has not selected housing for the 23-24
academic year.

Room selection ends tomorrow, March 29. You are guaranteed on-campus housing if you
select a space by March 29. After this date, we can't guarantee a space will be available,
but you can continue to utilize the AU Housing Portal to view options through Rolling
Reapplication.

If you no longer want to live on-campus or do not want to live in the available rooms,
please utilize the list of options below to guide your
housing search:
1.Room selection will continue to be available through June as part of Rolling
Reapplication. Every year we receive cancellations into the summer (ex. study
abroad, withdrawals). Rooms become available when a student completes a
cancellation.
a.We anticipate the highest number of spaces to be available whenever a
cancellation fee increases. You can review the dates and times we will send
cancellation reminders on the Rolling Reapplication webpage and mark
your calendar to review available spaces.
2.For assistance searching for off-campus housing:
a.Please utilize the Off-Campus Housing webpage for resources and to
utilize the AU search site to view available properties.
b.Attend the AU Virtual Off-Campus Housing Fair on Wednesday, April 5
between 12-2pm.
c.AU Parent and Family is hosting an off-campus webinar tonight, March 28.
Please share with you family.
d.If you no longer want to live on-campus, simply visit the AU Housing Portal
and complete the Cancel Request. There are no fees if you have not
selected a space.
Thank you and please let us know if you need anything.



